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Government's offer of their good offices in securing the despatch to 
Berlin of a Polish emissary with full powers. They count on the 
arrival of this emissary on Wednesday, the 30th of August, 1939. 

The .German Government will immediately draw up proposals 
for a solution acceptable to themselves and will, if possible, place these 
at -the disposal of the British Government before the arrival of the 
Polish negotiator. 

VI 

The telegram from His Majesty's Government in the United 
Kingdom to Sir Nevile Henderson sent at 2.00 a.m. on the 
30th of August, 1939. 

We shall give careful consideration to the German Government's 
reply but it is  of course unreasonable to expect the arrival of the Polish 
representative in Berlin to-day and the German Government must not 
expect this. 

It might be well for you at once to let this be known in the 
proper quarters through appropriate channels. We hope you may 
receive_ our reply this afternoon. 

VII 

The message sent, through Sir Nevile Henderson, from the Prime 
Minister of the United Kingdom to the German Chancellor 
at 2.40 p.m. on the 30th of August, 1939. 

We are considering the German note with all urgency and we 
shall send an official reply later in the afternoon. 

We are representing at Warsaw how vital it is to reinforce all 
instructions for the avoidance of frontier incidents and I would beg 
you to confirm similar instructions on the German side. 

I welcome the evidence in the exchanges of views which are 
taking place of that desire for Anglo-German understanding of which 
I spoke yesterday in Parliament. 

VIII 

The telegram from His Majesty's Government in the United 
Kingdom to Sir Ne-vile  Henderson, sent at 5.30 p.m. on the 
30th of August, 1939. 

In informing the German Government of the renewed representa-
tions which have been made in Warsaw please make it clear that the 


